
ANNUAL REPORT FOR CREETING SAINT MARY 

WELFARE CHARITIES FOR THE YEAR ENDING 

31ST DECEMBER 2023 

 

During the year ending December 31st 2023 there had been a total of 

eleven retirement grants made to members of the village community. 

 

Three student grants were made and a grant assisting with travel costs 

for a special needs student. 

 

A grant was also made to assist in purchasing a riser / recliner chair for a 

person with mobility health concerns. 

 

Income for the year was £6249 with an expenditure being £4710. 

 

The accounts were independently audited by Mrs. Frances Hammond in 

March 2024. 

 

The statutory annual return was submitted electronically to the Charity 

Commission March 11th 2024 

 

 

Paul Stephenson JP 

(Chairman Creeting St Mary Welfare Charities) 

 

 


